
11/05/2024

City of Foley
407 E LAUREL AVE
FOLEY, Alabama 36535-2619

Dear Ralph Hellmich,

Congratulations! On behalf of the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency (ALEA), your application for financial 
assistance submitted under the FY 2024 Homeland Security Grant Program has been approved in the amount of 
$25,000.00. You are not required to match this award with any amount of non-Federal funds.

Before you request and receive any of the funds awarded to you, you must establish acceptance of the award. By 
accepting this award, you acknowledge that the terms of the following documents are incorporated into the terms of 
your award:

Å Agreement Conditions (in Alabama Grants)
Å Conditions Regarding Lobbying and Other Responsibility Matters (in Alabama Grants)
Å FY 2024 Homeland Security Grant Program Notice of Funding Opportunity
Å FEMA Preparedness Grants Manual

Please make sure you read, understand, and maintain a copy of these documents in your official file for this award. If 
your agreement shows a funding hold for any reason (EHP required, additional clarification needed, etc.) please note 
that you will not be able to begin spending on that project until the hold is removed. 

In order to establish acceptance of the award and its terms, you will be required to read and acknowledge all terms 
and conditions and digitally sign the agreement in Alabama Grants. If your application was sent back to you for 
modifications, those will have to be addressed and corrected prior to accepting your award. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please send an email to grantsadmin@alea.gov and the Grant Manager who is 
assigned to your region will contact you. 

Sincerely,

Jay Moseley 
Homeland Security Advisor

Kay Ivey
Governor

Hal Taylor
 Secretary
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